
 

 

July 2017 

 

RE: 2017-18 Asbestos Notification 

Dear Employees, Parents, and Students, 

In accordance with the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Asbestos Hazards Emergency 

Response Act (AHERA), a copy of the Saint Mary’s School Asbestos Management Plan is 

available at the Smedes Hall front desk and the Head of School Office.  

To assure minimal risk, the school continues to update the Management Plan every three years 

and perform periodic inspections every six months, as required by law.   Any inquiries regarding 

the management of asbestos on the campus should be directed to Director of Facilities Eric Poss, 

who can be reached at 919-424-4132 or eposs@sms.edu.   

Thank you. 

Saint Mary’s School 

 

      

 

  


